
                 Spring Meadow Newsletter

Summer Term: July 2016

Goodbyes
Tomorrow we will be saying goodbye to four members
of staff; Ms Playle, who has taught in Year 2 this year,
Ms Coleman, who has also been a Year 2 teacher this
year, Mrs Malkin, who has supported with teaching and
learning across the school and finally Mrs Rogers, who
has been teaching at Spring Meadow since November
1990 and has been our Music co-ordinator.  We wish
her and all the members of staff who will be leaving us,
all the best for the future and thank them for their hard
work and dedication to Spring Meadow. 

Also the school would like to bid a special goodbye to
our  110  Year  2  pupils  who  will  be  leaving  us  to  go
mainly  to  St  Mary’s  Junior  school,  but  also  to  other
primary schools around Cambridgeshire. We wish you
all the very best in Year 3 and hope you will pop back
next term to visit us and let us know how you are doing.
You have been a very special year group who will be
sorely missed next year. 

Nursery Production 
On  Monday  11  July  and  Tuesday  12  July,  all  four
Nursery  classes  took  part  in  a  fantastic  production
which consisted of the singing of Nursery rhymes and
the  performing  of  the  Three Little  Pigs.  We were  all
really impressed with the confidence of  our  youngest
children,  well  done!  Thank  you  to  the  Nursery  staff
team for their hard work. 

Hoodwinked
Last  week  Year  2  put  on  their  performances  of
Hoodwinked to parents and the whole school. In total
they performed four times. Each one was a spectacular
as the last! 

New to You-  Uniform sale will  take place during the
first week back in September. 

And Finally…
Have a great Summer ~ we look forward to seeing
you in September!

Please complete the 
parental questionnaire 
which will also be going 
out today!

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

5 September – Back to School 
13 September - PSA Meeting
27 September– Full PSA Meeting
15 October – Pamper Night 
24- 28 October- Half Term
16 November – School Photos
21 December- End of Term

The Summer Fete
Thanks  again  to  everyone
who  helped  with  and
supported the Summer Fete
this  year.  The  turnout  was
approximately  900  people,
which  is  phenomenal!
Together  we  raised  over
£1,500  which  will  go
towards  equipment  for  the
playground  and  computing
resources. 

Dress Up and Dance!
On  17  June  we  dressed
up  and  danced  to
raise  money  for  Macmillan
Cancer Support.  We raised
£271! Thank you!
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